
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on April 28, 2011, at 5:30 P.M.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Jason Gold and Esther 
Newberry.  Joyce Ellison and Harold Northup were absent.

Others attending the meeting were Christal Sherwood, Dave Blaesing, and Ryan Thompson.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2nd by Gold to accept the minutes of the April 14, 2011, meeting. 
Gold, Newberry, and Higgins AYE.  Ellison and Northup ABSENT.

Dave Blaesing appeared regarding a property that is not being mowed.  The mayor will check at the 
courthouse to see who the property belongs to.  He also discussed a drainage problem in the area of his 
home.

Discussed the proposed contract that has been written for the City and police officer Justin Hobby.  A 
motion was made by Gold, and 2nd by Newberry to approve the contract between the City and Justin 
Hobby.  Gold, Newberry, and Higgins AYE.  Ellison and Northup ABSENT.

Ryan Thompson appeared regarding the dirt around the culvert that was put in last year next to his 
property.  The recent heavy rains have washed away a lot of the dirt, and he is requesting that the city 
replace the dirt.  Mayor Higgins will check on this.

Bids for the water main replacements will be opened on June 7, 2011.

A motion was made by Gold, and 2nd by Newberry to adjourn the meeting.  Gold, Newberry, and 
Higgins AYE.  Ellison and Northup ABSENT.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.M.

Steven K Vorhies, City Clerk


